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Foot Bridge at Spotted Bear Closed for Repairs 
 

The foot bridge crossing the South Fork of the Flathead River at the historic 

Spotted Bear Ranger Station on the Flathead National Forest will be closed 

for repairs from September 8 through September 30.   

 

For more information contact the Spotted Bear Ranger Station at 758-5376.   
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